
On Friday last, 16th February, we held a breakfast briefing for CSSC Scotland ISLs in Glasgow.
We covered the national roll out and future scope of CSSC Scotland, in addition to giving
them an input from Police Scotland on the current threat to UK and a further input from West
of Scotland Resilience Partnerships on the benefits of CSSC messaging.


